
Dear Chief Executive Officer for Murray River Council, 

I am writing to you today about the proposed micro abattoir on Gonn road in Barham, planning 

proposal number PP-2021-6050. I would like to object to council changing this land to operational 

for the purpose of a micro-abattoir. 

A few points I would like to make include 

Councils lack of transparency: The Barham community as a whole should have been consulted on 

this development from the start.  

The proximity to the township of Barham: There are no guarantees on odour, dust and noise that 

this development will generate, which leads me to my next question how much will the air quality of 

the town be affected? 

Environmental impacts: There are no guarantees on the actual production rates of the development 

or the handling of waste. There are many environmental factors that have been overlooked.  

What about the impact on surrounding properties? My children enjoy the outdoor lifestyle on a 

property close to this development. Will they still be able to enjoy this lifestyle because of the air 

quality and the noise coming from this development?  

I am not against the abattoir being built, I feel it will be a good thing for our community I am simply 

against the location on Gonn road.  

Thank you,  

Kendra Green.  

 

 

 


